
Ludlow Primary School
What to expect in September

We are fast approaching the end of the Summer Term and we can now tell you 
what to expect when your child starts school in September.

You will have received an email invite to our Dojo Page.  All of our important 
documents and communications are on there so we encourage you to accept the 
invite so that you can get all the information as quickly as possible.  

The Covid 19 Crisis has had a huge impact on us all and therefore we have been 
unable to organise the usual welcome meeting, visits to nursery settings, stay and 
play sessions and home visits.  However, we have spoken to all parents personally 
to introduce ourselves.  You can also see our introduction videos on the School 
Website.



Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September

In order to provide the children with as an enjoyable experience as 
possible on their first few days at school, we are going to group them 
(alphabetically by surname) into Robins Group A and B and Wrens 
Group A and B and ask that they attend part-time on these two 
days, as follows:

10.00 – 12.00 (Robins and Wrens Group A)
1.00 – 3.00 (Robins and Wrens Group B)

Children with surnames beginning A – L – Robin and Wrens Group A
Children with surnames beginning M-Z – Robins and Wrens Group B



Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September

If your child is in Group A, please bring them to the main 
entrance at 10.00 am.  They will be greeted by the class 
teachers and then taken to their new classroom. You should 
then collect your child at 12.00 noon from the same gate.

If your child is in Group B, please bring them to the main 
entrance at 1.00 pm where they will be greeted by the class 
teachers and taken to their new classroom.  Please collect your 
child at 3.00 pm from the same gate.



Week Commencing 7th September

All children will start school full time on Monday 7th September.

We hope you all have a very enjoyable summer break and we 
look forward to seeing everyone in September.


